## Phi Delta Chi Alpha Sigma Alumni Association



# post-Script



Volume 25 Issue 2 May 2022

### In This Issue

Golden Graduates and the Class of 2022

Alpha Sigma Phi Delta Chi Spring Formal

PDC Memorial Scholarship Award

Doctor of Pharmacy Honors Convocation



### Golden Graduates and the Class of 2022

Congratulations to our Phi Delta Chi Brothers from the Class of 2022. We welcome you all as colleagues into the profession of pharmacy.

The Golden Graduates from the classes of 70.71 and 72 were also honored this year. Only 4 Golden Grads attended this year's graduation ceremony in Chicago and all were Alpha Sigma Alumni, Ron Koch from the class of 1970. John Neumann from the class of 1971. Paul Anast and Ray Traficante from the class of 1972. Our Phi Delta Chi Golden's were the guests of honor at a luncheon followed by a private tour of the college by Dean Glen Schumock.







Phi Delta Chi Graduates (New & Old)



### **Spring Formal 2022 - Photos**

Because of covid19, the original plans for the Spring Formal were put on hold. As soon as the covid19 restrictions were lifted, members of the collegiate chapter found a suitable venue on the Spirit of Chicago. Unfortunately, our Alumni Chapter received notice of the re-scheduled Spring Formal only a few days before the scheduled date of the event. Those in attendance were treated to a wonderful

dinner, cruise and dancing.























# Phi Delta Chi Memorial Scholarship Presentation at The 70th Annual Honors Convocation

Each year since 2004 the University of Illinois, College of Pharmacy Scholarship Committee has selected a student(s) to receive the Phi Delta Chi Memorial Scholarship. This selection is done anonymously to remove all bias. Our scholarship is presented annually to a third year PDC Brother entering the last year of Pharmacy school who has demonstrated leadership in the fraternity, participated in community outreach programs and is active in other student organizations on campus. Our Alumni Association recognizes the importance of this involvement as students go on to their future careers in pharmacy.

Congratulations to Brother Abby Greenwood, this year's deserving winner of the Phi Delta Chi Memorial Scholarship. This year Ray Traficante, who served as Faculty Advisor to the Alpha Sigma Chapter for 19 years (1993 to 2011) was at the college to congratulate Abby.





# Thirty other Phi Delta Chi Brothers won a total of 32 other scholarships and awards at this year's Convocation.

Congratulations to our collegiate Brothers!!

Yekaterina Antonishina, Kassidee Aufderheide, Matt Baugh, Daniel Beckman, Jessica Brener, Priscilla Carranza, Blanche Danecek, Emilio De La Rosa Gonzalez, Sara Ganas, Eden Gebre, Rachel Goldberg, Celeste Guzman, Theresa Ho, Alexandra Kania, Nicole Kozlowski, Cayley Krkljes, Klaudia Kruczak, Dominika Kulka, GeMiracle Lee, Jean Lee, Rachel Loy, Justyna Mastalerz, Michael McShan, James Motyka, Reine Anita Nguekeng, Parker Quinlan, Tara Tanriverdi, Seva Tikhomirov, Alexandra Wierzbiak and David Zhao

### COP Scholarship Page LINK:

https://pharmacy.uic.edu/alumni-and-giving/scholarships/

## Alumni Chapter Business Meeting - Sunday June 26th, 2022

The Alumni Chapter business meeting will be held at Palmer Place Restaurant - 56 South LaGrange Road in LaGrange, IL. **The meeting will begin at 1PM**. We hope to see many members at the meeting! There is plenty of parking available in the parking lot directly behind the restaurant. Please let use know if you plan on attending. AlphaSigmaPDC@gmail.com



https://palmerslagrange.com/









### **UIC Phi Delta Chi Memorial Award Fund**

This endowment is supplemented by ongoing contributions from our PDC Alumni. For those wishing to donate to the Phi Delta Chi Memorial Scholarship Fund at the University of Illinois, **please click on the secure link below.** 

Then scroll down to the bottom of the page were a box is indicated as "other".

Please type in the following to guarantee that your donation is sent to the proper account:

### Phi Delta Chi Memorial Scholarship # 772143

All donations are tax deductible.

Thank You.....the PDC Alumni Association!

UIC College of Pharmacy Alumni Giving Link

The first presentation of the Phi Delta Chi Memorial Scholarship took place at the College of Pharmacy, March - 2004

Your monetary donations help us to fund the PDC Memorial Scholarship Fund and the PDC Continuing Education Fund. We are also able to help our Collegiate Brothers with travel expenses to National Phi Delta Chi events and other professional meetings.

If you know of any fellow Brothers who are not getting this newsletter, please feel free to pass this newsletter along so we can continue to grow and continue to be the leading Alumni Chapter of Phi Delta Chi.

To all the Brothers that have already joined our alumni chapter, we thank you!!!

### Alpha Sigma Alumni Association Membership Form 2022 - 2023

Chapter:	Year of Graduation:
City, State, Zip Code:	
E-mail:	Phone (optional):
Area of Pharmacy Practice:	
	ciation - Alpha Sigma Chapter (enter amount): \$ n (June 1 <sup>st</sup> to May 31 <sup>st</sup> ) is \$20 per alum.

Donations can be given by check and **online** at: **www.pdc-chicago.org/membership.htm** 

Please make all payments out to: **Phi Delta Chi Alumni Association**Mail payments to: **Anita Staron - 10620 Grandview Drive - Palos Park, IL. 60464** 

Alumni Brothers from all regions are welcome to join our Alumni Association!